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June 10,2013 

Mr. R.M Seeley 
Director, Southwest Region 

REr.~.I,,TEO 

JUN ll 2013 
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Pipeline and Hazardous Material Safety Administration, Southwest Region 
8701 South Gessner, Suite 1110 
Houston, Texas 77074 

Re: Notice ofProbable Violation and Proposed Civil Penalty CPF 4-2013-1011 

PIPE LINE 

I am writing on behalf of Gulf South Pipeline Company, LP (hereinafter "Gulf South") in 
response to your Notice of Probable Violation ("NOPV") and Proposed Civil Penalty dated May 
20, 2013, which Gulf South received on May 21, 2013, regarding an inspection of its Integrity 
Management Program. The inspection was conducted October 15-27,2012 in our Owensboro, 
Kentucky office. 

Regarding Item 1, Gulf South agrees to pay the above-referenced Proposed Civil Penalty and 
will not contest the NOPV. Accordingly, Gulf South wired payment on June 7, 2013 , in the 
amount of$16,200.00. 

As stated in your NOPV, Gulf South has revised language in its Integrity Management program 
to address this issue and has communicated this change to appropriate Gulf South employees. 

Sincerely, 

David Goodwin 
Vice President, Technical Services 

C: Richard Keyser 
Tony Rizk 
J Scrivner 
JeffMcMaine 

Gulf South Pipeline Company, LP 
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